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Fred, Crystal, Phillip, 
Stephen and Hope Kovach 
Your Missionaries Using Technology to  
Teach a Lost World about Jesus! 

The Importance of Prayer in Missions 

We are available for ministry.  To view our service calendar or arrange for a 
church technology consultation, call us or visit http://ministry.fredcrystal.com  

Kovach Praise and Prayer 
⇒We have had one of our best gains in monthly support yet!  Praise God for $588 in new o 

promised monthly commitments since the last newsletter!  This leaves $419 per month to raise! 

⇒Please pray for safety as we continue to visit our supporting churches and friends during our 
furlough cycle.  It has been good to meet with those who support us in prayer and finances.   

⇒Crystal would like to thank the South Carolina District Council and also the Church on the Loop 
Missionettes Leaders retreat in Mt. Vernon, MO for the wonderful opportunity to share about 
our ministry. It was also a lot of fun to share with the Prims at James River in Ozark, MO. It was 
good to see old friends and make new ones! 

Fred and Crystal Kovach, 3229 W. Countryside Drive, Springfield, MO 65807 417-882-6213  
Email :  fredk@fredcrystal.com  eNewsletter signup: newsletter@fredcrystal.com 

Phillip, Stephen & Hope’s Corner 
It has been a busy year for the Kovach kids (well I am not a 
kid, but a teenager!) By the time this hits the 
presses, I will be an 8th grader, Stephen will be 
headed to the 3rd grade and Hope will almost be 2!  
It will be nice to have a summer break and get to 
travel with dad!  
Stephen got one of the highest reading scores in his 
school this year! I got the highest awards in band at school 
and Hope is talking up a storm! She makes us laugh a lot! 
Well gotta run!   

We firmly believe that the work of missionaries 
rides on the prayers of God’s people.  In fact, 
we have made this the main thrust of our 
missionary itineration on this furlough.  We 
have said it so many times now—we feel like a 
broken record.  But it’s true. 
 
We ask for your prayers as we return to our 
work at the beginning of September.  In 
general, we need God’s blessing and guidance 
in the different situations that face families in 
missionary ministry.   
 
We also ask you to pray for the “Creative 
Anointing” as we provide technology solutions 
for our missionaries overseas.  As we are able, 
we will update you in our quarterly newsletter 
so that you can pray.  Some of the things we 
do, we can’t write about.  But you can still be a 
part of what we do by allowing God to guide 
you in your prayer life. 
 
We have asked for the prayers of God’s people 
during our furlough for safety and God’s 
provision for our ministry.  We know that people 
have been praying, because we have seen 
God answer those prayers miraculously in so 
many different ways! God has miraculously 
provided over $435.00 per month of new 
support in the past month alone.   

As we enter the last three months of our 
furlough, please pray for God’s to provide 
miraculously for our missionary ministry!  
Remember, the business of God’s kingdom 
rides on the prayers of God’s people! 

If you want to help: 
1. Be thankful.  God has done so many things, 

not just for you or for us, but for His 
Kingdom worldwide.  Take a moment to 
thank Him for what He has done! 

2. Pray.  God has helped us in so many 
different ways, and we know that the most 
significant factor has been the prayers of 
God’s people.  Pray for His will to be done 
in reaching lost souls worldwide! 

3. As God leads you, give.  Some of you may 
feel that God wants you to partner with us 
on a one-time or monthly basis.   
Monthly giving will help our ministry to pay 
ongoing expenses of providing technology 
tools to our missionaries overseas. You can 
use the enclosed form to commit to regular 
monthly giving.  One-time gifts can be sent 
to our address below or to our headquarters 
at: 1445 Boonville St, Springfield, MO 
65802.   
Please note your gift with our account 
number: 243344 9 
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